
Angela Dicianno <angela.dicianno@gmail.com> 
 
Chair Helm, Vice Chair Reschke, Vice Chair Schouten, and Members of the Committee, 
 
My name is Angela Dicianno and I am a resident of Oregon.  I am writing because I believe that everyone 
has the right to clean and healthy air.  Dirty Diesel has a negative impact on our air quality, especially 
along transportation corridors and among our children waiting for their school buses twice each 
day.  My family, including myself, my husband, and our nine year old son are impacted by air pollution 
as we all have asthma, and exercise and movement outside in polluted air can make it difficult to 
breathe.  Healthier air would help our son grow up with healthier lungs and enable us to spend even 
more time enjoying the beautiful Oregon outdoors.  A strong Diesel Bill could bring Oregon up to speed, 
along with states like California and Washington, on providing clean air for our communities.  Please 
make this happen by supporting HB 2007 and including strong amendments to make it the best possible 
clean air measure for Oregonians all across the state. 
 
Thank you, 
Angela Dicianno, 97202 


